
Cemetery Commission 
Minutes

May 3, 2021

Present: Theodore Maxant, Bruce Dolimont, John Lee

The minutes from April 12, 2021 were read and approved.

The DWP cemetery manager requested installing a seasonal port-potty at 
the cemetery building. It was approved to be installed until the end of 
October.

It was also recommended that the loam box be repaired as the old wooden 
one has fallen a part. John will talk to Tim Kilhart to price out options.

John reported that one of the granite posts at the north entrance to the 
center cemetery was knocked over by a snowplow this past winter and left 
on the ground. It has been reported to the Historical Commission and DPW 
has picked it up for repairs.

Sean Bilideau of Acorn Tree Service has scheduled one half day of work in 
Bellevue Cemetery as a donation to the commission. The work will take place 
either May 10th or May 17th. 

John reported that George Richmond would like to make a donation of 2 trees 
for Bellevue to be planted later this spring or early summer. The trees are a 
Paper Bark Maple and an American Larch.

Next meeting June 7th


